
 

 
 
 
 
 

Position announcement – Are you our next figure skating coach? 
 
Oslo Skøiteklub is growing, and we are looking for an experienced figure skating 
coach that can contribute to our further success together with our coaching team. 
The position may be temporary or permanent, to be further decided in dialogue with 
the relevant candidate.  
  
Oslo Skøiteklub is in the heart of Oslo, currently accessing top facilities for our 
skaters in Sonja Henie Ishall and at Frogner Stadion. As the only skating club in 
Norway, we also offer trainings at high level within short track and speed skating. Our 
figure skating division is the largest one, consisting of approximately 230 skaters, 
whereof approx. 35 skaters are actively competing. The club is well organized and 
with a good economy, and also has an operational responsibility for all the winter 
activities taking place at Sonja Henie Ishall and Frogner stadion. Recently the club 
co-hosted the Sonja Henie Trophy 2024, see Sonja Henie Trophy  
  
The relevant candidate is a competent professional well experienced within figure 
skating, enjoying working with the athletes independently of their ambition levels. The 
right candidate will always be able to significantly contribute to taking everyone to 
their next level, and some time to a very high level. This by enthusiasm, deep 
understanding of the sport and its technical sides, and by acknowledgement of each 
figure skater’s motivation. 
  
You possess well-developed communication skills, understanding that it is key to 
work according to a strategy benefiting the community within the club and at the 
same time being able to meet each athlete individually and see everyone’s potentials 
and motivations.  
  
 
 
 
 

https://www.skoyteforbundet.no/kunstlop/sonja-henie-trophy/


 

The position will in its core consist of on-and-off ice trainings, travelling to 
competitions mainly within Norway, and choreo and prepps for competitions. In 
addition, the position may also include work to further develop strategies, and 
ongoing close collaboration with the manager of the club and members of the Board. 
The work will mainly be performed during afternoons, evenings and during 
weekends, to be further agreed upon. We might offer adjacent administrative tasks 
within the club, in addition to the core responsibilities, and we might assist in finding 
rental appartement in Oslo. 
  
Inquiries may be directed to our manager Linda Ruud  
Email: drift.osk@gmail.com and Mobil: +47 99580969 
 
 

 

 

 

 


